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Clinton 

Church of Christ


500 N. Main Street

P.O. Box 298


Clinton, TN  37717

(865) 457-0803


www.clintonchurch.com

churchofchristclinton@gmail.com


Elders:

Herman Herren	         865-803-6272

Dale Mowery	         865-927-5001

Mike Smith	         865-803-3601


Deacons:

Herb Byrd	         865-386-5656

Chris Cox	         865-771-8153

Billy Fields	         865-257-2331

James McCrary	         865-740-3066

Tim Nygard	         865-507-5191

Clint Patterson	         256-616-8702	 

Arthur Pigman	         706-836-0644

Hubert Sharp	         865-254-6357


	 Joey Smith	         865-773-8259


Preacher:

Richard Bentley         865-264-0560


Associate:

Clint Patterson           256-616-8702

GOD’S PLAN OF SALVATION

•Hear the Gospel  (Romans 10:17; Acts 16:32-34, 1 Cor. 15:1-2)

•Believe Jesus is the Son of God  (John 8:24; Hebrews 11:6)

•Repent of your sins  (Luke 13:3; Acts 17:30)

•Confess faith in Jesus Christ (Romans 10:9-10; Matt. 10:32)

•Be Baptized (immersed) for forgiveness of your sins (Acts 

2:38; John 3:5; Rom 6:3, 4)

•Live Faithfully (2 Peter 1:10-11; Revelation 2:10)

Our Mission Works

Garry Jones – India


The Mustard Seed: Rainbow Village 
for Girls, Jacob’s Village for Boys


Scott Shanahan – Italy


Andrew Young - Australia


Serving the Congregation: Oct 8, 2023


 	 AM	  	 PM

Song Leaders:	 Chris Cox	 Herb Byrd

Opening Prayer:	 WT Crider 	 Josh Moorey

Lord’s Table:	 Don Scott	 Stump Smith

	 

Closing Prayer:	 Rick Caudle	 Jody Yarber

Announcements: Arthur Pigman

Usher:	 Dale Mowery 

Wednesday evening: Oct 11, 2023


Song Leader:	 Tim Melton

Invitation:	 Clint Patterson

Announcements: Arthur Pigman
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Building Program

 	 

Thanks to the congregation’s more than generous giving, we have been able to 
not only be the sponsoring congregation to Garry Jones India work but to 
expand our work to be the Young’s sponsoring congregation for the work in 
Australia. 

	 

Some twenty-four months ago the elders saw the need for a larger fellowship 
area so a plan for the future was put in place and we decided to apply a 
portion of our weekly contribution to a building fund. We have been blessed 
with an influx of fine mature talented families. This has brought us to the point 
that we are asking for bid for the proposed building which drawings are on the 
back wall.                          	 


The elders ask for your comments to help us fine tune this project. This involves 
the entire congregation. You all have given generously to this venture so your 
input is asked for. As we move ahead, think of what Nehemiah said in 
Nehemiah 4:6 “the people had a mind to work”. He also stated in verse 4 a 
prayer to God. We need to pray for this project that it will be completed safely if 
it is God’s will. We also need to keep the auditorium looking its best so we are 
having the pews reupholstered soon.  This is something that has been needed 
for some time. We ask that everyone take care of the facilities that we have 
been blessed with.


____________________


To our members and visitors: 

Welcome to Clinton!  We are glad you’re here!

Please follow us on


WORSHIP TIMES


Sunday

Bible Class   10:00 AM

Worship        11:00 AM

Worship          6:00 PM


Wednesday

Bible Class      7:00 PM


A friendly church with 
a saving message


Clinton Church of Christ                           Celebrating 80 Years in Clinton  1943 - 2023
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CLINTON CALENDAR

Oct 8	 	 Morning Pointe singing

Oct 8	 	 India newsletter folding

Oct 14 		 Sister Friends

Oct 21-22	 Grief Seminar

Oct 22	 	 Church-Eat-Church

Oct 28	 	 Fall Gathering

Nov 4	 	 McCrary Baby Shower

Nov 4-5	 Men’s Retreat

Nov 6	 	 Ladies Class

Nov 22		 Thanks-Singing

Dec 11-14	 Pew reupholstery

Feb 23-25	 CYC trip


PRAYER REQUESTS

This Week:

• WT Crider is recovering from a procedure.

• Becky Crider has been sick at home.

• Dana Worthington is in need of our prayers as she has started a new medication, Please 

pray for its effectiveness.

• Steven Wagner is having wisdom teeth extraction surgery.

• Stacey Schulz is in Room 540 at ParkWest Hospital with dehydration.

• Jerome Bell, a friend of Betty Gossett from the Hilldale Church of Christ in Clarksville, had 

open heart surgery.

• Dallas & Elaine Nicholson are both recovering from another round of COVID.

• Ellis Carden, Jeff Jackson’s father, is dealing with congestive heart issues.

• Ann Maynard, a friend of the Yarbers, is battling colon cancer.

• Wade Colwell’s recent procedure was not successful.

• Sabrina Nicholson Perkins is recovering well from her shoulder surgery.


Last Week:

• Janella Melton, Jason Caudle, Paul Adkins, Millard Adkins, Wade Colwell, Josh Moorey, 

Sarah Moorey, and Brenda Patterson have all been sick this past week.

• Daniel McInturff has asked us to pray for a student at his school, Westwood Middle, who 

was shot. He is in Vanderbilt and has lost feeling in his lower extremities.

• Charles Lee has asked us to pray for his brother, WIlliam, who is suffering from impetigo.


• Sympathy: 

• To Amy Hamby-Scott in the passing of her uncle, Bob Adams.

• To the family of Joe Johnson, a member at Laurel and longtime servant of UT

• To the family of Alex Kelly, a 7 year old student at Clinton Elementary School


• Shut-In: 

• At home - Betty Weaver 

• Norris Health & Rehab - Polly Keck

• The Waters of Clinton - Dicey Humphrey


GRIEF SEMINAR

We will host a grief seminar at Clinton Oct. 
21-22. Let us make this event a huge success 
by inviting our friends and relatives and those 
in the community. Please everyone plan to be 
here Saturday morning and Sunday for all the 
sessions. Our services on Sunday, Oct. 22 will 
be “church-eat-church” with a fellowship 
meal following the morning services and an 
early afternoon service at 1:15.


SISTER FRIENDS

Sister friends are invited to a 'mini' pajama 
party beginning 5:30, Saturday, Oct. 14 in the 
fellowship room.   In keeping with the theme, 
you may wear your pajamas! Our devotion 
time will focus on resting in Jesus.   Look for a 
food sign up sheet in the foyer. If you have 
questions, contact Yvonne Kilpatrick.


FALL GATHERING

Mark your calendars for Saturday, Oct. 28 for 
our annual fall gathering complete with 
costumes, trick-or-treating, and fun for all! It 
will be hosted at the combined Smith homes. 
Festivities will begin at 5:00pm!


CHALLENGE YOUTH CONFERENCE

It’s time to start planning our 2024 trip to CYC, 
the weekend of Feb. 23-25. The cost to attend 
will be $95 per person and payment will need 
to be made before we can order your ticket. 
Please see Joey Smith with any questions. 


DIRECTORY & BOARD PHOTOS

If you need to have your picture made for our 
church directory and the picture board at the 
rear of the auditorium, please see Joey Smith.


AREA EVENTS


AREA-WIDE YOUTH DEVO

Lenoir City Church of Christ: Oct 15


GOSPEL MEETING

LaFollette Church of Christ: Oct 16-19


MORNING POINTE SINGING

Our monthly singing with the residents of 
Morning Pointe Assisted Living is today at 
3:00pm. Please note the time change from our 
previous singings!


INDIA MISSION NEWSLETTER

We will meet here at 5:00pm today to fold and 
prepare brother Garry Jones’ latest newsletter 
on the India mission work.


MEN’S RETREAT

The men of the congregation will have a 
retreat Nov. 4-5 at Big Ridge State Park. A 
signup sheet is in the foyer, More details will be 
provided soon. See Clint Patterson or Don Scott 
with any questions.


HANDS & FEET MINISTRY

The outreach program Hands & Feet is currently 
in need of tuna packets, beanie weenies, 
snack crackers, water, chips, crackers, and 
sand bags (a special request - see Don Scott). 
A box for items is in the foyer.


BABY SHOWER

it’s baby shower time again! Jacob & Elie 
McCrary are expecting baby Amelia and we’d 
love to have you join us for a shower in her 
honor here on Saturday Nov.4 at 2pm. They are 
registered at Target.


NOTE FROM THE LANCASTERS

Kevin and Cheri Lancaster have moved to South Carolina to be closer to family. Please see the 
bulletin board for a note from the Lancasters to the Clinton church family.


FALL QUARTER WEDNESDAY NIGHT


When Heroes Falter

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Oct 11	        Elijah - Wanting to Give Up 	 	 Nov 8	         Sarah - Not Trusting God

Oct 18	        Lot - Choices Affecting Children 		 Nov 15	        Peter - Denying Our Lord

Oct 25	        Paul - Sharp Contentions 		 	 Nov 22	        Thanks-Singing

Nov 1	         Moses - Losing Your Temper 	 	 Nov 29	        Peter - Hypocrisy


Please send prayer requests and updates 

to churchofchristclinton@gmail.com 


or give to Joey Smith in writing.  

mailto:churchofchristclinton@gmail.com

